
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

December 13, 2013 

 

Chair and Members 

Planning and Environment Committee 

 

Re: Trees on Private Property  

 

It is my understanding that the Civic Administration has been considering bringing forward a by-
law that would require residents to seek permission to remove trees, of a certain size, from their 
private property.   
 
I respectfully ask that the Civic Administration be requested to bring this matter forward for 
consideration in the near future. 
 

Respectfully, 

 

 

 

Denise Brown 

Councillor Ward 11 

 

  


